Steven Sepe

From: Kristen <kristen.parksB850@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 9:39 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee; policastrogroup@gmail.com; Rep.
Baginski, Jacquelyn M.

Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing in strong support of Rhode Island Bill H5351, which protects the ability of licensed estheticians to perform
advanced aesthetic treatments safely and effectively.

Estheticians undergo extensive education in skin health, anatomy, physiology, and clinical treatments, ensuring they are
highly qualified to perform procedures such as microneedling and chemical peels. We receive state-approved training,
continuing education, and national certifications that equip us with the skills necessary to deliver safe, professional care.
Restricting these treatments would deny consumers access to well-trained, licensed professionals while driving them
toward unregulated providers or out-of-state alternatives. Rhode Island must trust and support its highly trained
estheticians by passing Bill H5351.

Sincerely,

Doreen Parks

850 Black Plain Rd

North Smithfield, Rl 02896

239-985-9000



